
 

  

 

JANUARY, 2017 

From Our Principal –                                 

 Happy New Year!  I hope that you and your family 

enjoyed the time off and were able to relax and spend 

time together.  Each new year brings resolutions for 

individuals to grow and better themselves.  We will be 

working with our students on setting resolutions/goals 

for their learning for the remainder of the school 

year.  We would like to see our students set high 

expectations for themselves and help them achieve 

those expectations. I would encourage you to support 

your child as they work toward those 

expectations.  You can do that by reading with your 

child, practicing math facts, and helping with their 

homework, just to name a few.  We look forward to a 

year of learning and lots of goals being met! 

Mrs. Ball 
 

 

Bay City Public 

School District 

Elementary 

students enjoy 

about 15- 20 

minutes of outdoor 

recess time each 

day during their 

lunch period. 

Students will 

continue to go 

outdoors during the 

winter months so 

coming to school 

prepared with the 

right clothes, 

gloves, hats and 

boots for the 

outdoor weather is 

very important. 

Students will not go 

outdoors if the 

temperature 

outside dips below 

10 degrees, this 

includes the wind 

chill. Please ensure 

your child has cold 

weather wear for 

recess outdoors 

each school day. 

 

 

 

January 11 – Parent Meeting 6 p.m. 

January 12 – Popcorn Day 

January 18 – Half day for students: Dismissal 

11:57 

January 25 – Parent Meeting 9 a.m. 

January 26 – Popcorn day & Family Movie Night* 

February 8 – Donuts with Dads 

*See next page for more information on Family Movie 

Night. 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events – 
 

 

Linsday Elementary 

 

MARK YOUR 

CALENDARS FOR 

FEBRUARY 8TH! 

MORE INFO 

COMING SOON. 

 

 

 
 

For updates, visit 

and like Linsday 

Elementary 

School! 

 

 

We are 
organizing a 
Career Day 
for some 
time in 
April.  If any 
parents 
would like to 
come in to 
school and 
share about 
their careers, 
please 
contact the 
office. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT! 
 

 

 

Family Movie Night for Linsday and McAlear families will be held on 

Thursday, January 26th at the State Theatre. Movie begins at 6 p.m.   
The featured movie is: 

 

SECRET LIFE OF PETS (PG) 
   

There is no admission cost for the movie, however you are responsible 

for buying your own popcorn & snacks.    

CALL MS. MOLLY IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN MOVIE TICKETS. 

TICKETS ARE LIMITED.   

 

                 

 
 

TINSEL TREE CHALLENGE! 

Thank you to EVERYBODY who 

made an effort to support our 

3rd and 5th grade tinsel trees!  

A shout out to Graff Chevrolet 

for sponsoring this event; it was 

fun!   

 Emma Gonzales, fifth grade 

student, was the winner of one 

of the trees.  Congratulations, 

Emma! 

 

 

 

The Gifted and Talented Office will open a window to take nominations for its program 

beginning in January.  The program is designed for 1st through 8th grade students whose 

learning characteristics indicate a need for a unique educational experience beyond the 

regular classroom curriculum.  There are also opportunities for Accelerated 

Kindergarten at Kolb and Kindergarten Cluster Enrichment at Washington. 

 

 

To make a nomination, please visit the Gifted and Talented Website @ www.bcpsgifted.com  during the 

designated above dates, to submit an application form.  If you have any questions please call 989-671-8170. 

 

Middle School                    Grades 5, 6, and 7    January 5th through January 16th 

Elementary            Grades Kindergarten, 1, 2, 3 and 4  January 19th through January 30th 

 

 

http://www.bcpsgifted.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

LINSDAY FAMILIES AND STAFF ~LET’S HAVE ANOTHER GREAT BOX TOP 

SUBMISSION! PLEASE RETURN ALL BOX TOPS IN (PREFERABLY ON THIS SHEET) 

NO LATER THAN FEBRUARY 24TH!  THANK YOU.   



 

FUN FAIR ~ Saturday February 11th ~ 10am-1pm 

 

 

Parents/Guardians we need your help! Looking for volunteers to help with set up on Friday February 10th 4-7pm and 

for Fun Fair Saturday February 11th. Please mark an “X” where you are available and make sure to put all contact 

information in.   THIS EVENT CANNOT TAKE PLACE WITHOUT VOLUNTEER HELP. THANK YOU. 

 

NAME _______________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER ______________________________   TEXT:     YES      NO 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS ________________________________ 

 

SET UP Set up will include getting prizes ready. Making popcorn. Putting games together. Setting up cake walk 

_____ Set up (Friday, February 10th 4-7pm) 

 

FUN FAIR 

______ Games                         _______ Concessions (hot dogs, water, pop, pizza, popcorn, ect) 

______ Cake Walk                   

_______ Clean up (1pm-2pm) 

 

DONATIONS (needs lots of donations to make a successful Fun Fair) 

 

________ Baked Goods (cookies, puppy chow, cakes, cupcakes, etc.  

    Put cake/cupcakes on plate and covered. Put 4-6 cookies in Ziploc bags) 

_______ 2 liters (for ring toss) 

_______ waters/pop for concessions 

_______  dum dum suckers 

_______   Tattoos 

 

Any questions please call Amy Austin at 989.859.2935 or Mrs. Ball at 989.684.0692.   

 

 



 



Greetings, 

 


